
Magpies and Cuckoos’ Feedback  

Make sure that you try to keep up with the tasks that 

you have been set each day. That way, when we return 

to school, you will feel more confident about where we 

are up to. 

The feedback here describes what the class did well and 

how we can make our work even better.  

Date: Monday 18th January 2021 

Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling. 

Well done for making a great start on colons and semi-colons. It was great to see so many of you at our live Zoom lesson 

today and we hope that this helped you. We have included the answers to the independent task on the third page of this 

document so that you can check your answers. If you are not sure where you went wrong, ask an adult to email your work to 

a teacher and they will be able to give you some feedback. When you are checking your work, make sure that your colons 

and semi-colons are a sensible size– they should be visible but not larger than any of your letters. Remember, you do not 

need a capital letter after a colon or semi-colon unless you have used a proper nouns.  

. 

Maths 

It’s been great to see lots of you becoming more accurate with your 

short division and remembering to carry where needed. Most of you have 

understood what a remainder is and started to think about what you 

may need to do with these. 

Use the answers on the next page to mark your work and make any 

corrections.  If you are unsure as to where you went wrong, send your 

work to your teacher for feedback.  

Don’t forget that your Mathletics homework was set on Friday. 



Maths Answers 18.01.21 

 

If you have the wrong answer and cannot spot 

your mistake, ask an adult to email your work 

to your teacher and they will be able to help 

you out. 




